
From: McClendon,  Reginald

To: Oster, Kevin;  Lara,  Julio

Subject: RE:  Award Recommendation for  IFB 15-04-19 - Paint, Sundries and Supplies As Needed

Date: Thursday, May 15, 2014 1:19:11 PM

Kevin,

I wholeheartedly concur with this recommendation being in the districts best interest.

Thanks

 

From: Oster, Kevin 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 10:45 AM
To: McClendon, Reginald; Lara, Julio
Subject:  Award Recommendation for IFB 15-04-19 - Paint, Sundries and Supplies As Needed

 

Good morning – Per our conversation earlier today.

 

I have attached the abstract for IFB 15-04-19. I am making the recommendation to award this

contract to both Dunn-Edwards Paint and Southwestern Paint.

Both vendors were the lowest responsive, responsible bidder and awarding the contract to both

vendor is determined to be most advantageous to the District’s needs.

 

Let me know if you concur and would like to discuss further.

 

Kevin L. Oster, MAS

Procurement Specialist

TUSD Purchasing Department

Tucson Unified School District

1010 E. 10th Street, Building B

Tucson, AZ - 85719

520-225-6094/ Fax: 520-225-6019

Kevin.Oster@tusd1.org

 

Delivering Excellence in Education Every Day "Grow - Reach - Succeed"

 

“Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information.

If you think you have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender by reply

e-mail and then delete this e-mail immediately.”
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